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Thursday 18th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited that the Lake South Public School Easter Hat Parade is being held on Monday 29th 
March at 11.30am. The parade can be held due to COVID restrictions being eased; however, there are 
still guidelines we must adhere to for the safety of our school community. 
 

1. All guests are required to check the website www.nsw.gov.au for current public health advice 
on locations attended by people confirmed to have COVID-19. Anyone who attended these 
locations at the listed date and time and who is required to get tested and self- isolate must 
not attend the Easter Hat Parade. 
 

2. If you or anyone you have been in contact with are displaying symptoms do not attend the 
Easter Hat Parade. 

 
3. The main, bus and back gates of the school will be open from 11.15am. All guests are required 

to scan the QR code at the entrance or manually check in. 
. 

4. All guests are required to use the hand sanitiser available at the gates as you enter the school. 
 

5. All guests are required to socially distance and stay seated throughout the Easter Hat Parade.  
Upon entry go straight to this zone. School Leaders will direct you. 
 

6. Guests are required to pre-order if they wish to order from the canteen on the day. A menu is 
attached. Please pre-order by Thursday 25th March, 2021. On the day students from each class 
will be sent to the canteen for the orders to maintain social distancing. 
 

7. As this is a regular school day, students should remain at school until the end of the school 
day.   
 

8. Inclement weather - due to social distancing regulations if it rains the Easter hat Parade will be 
held indoors but parents and carers will be unable to attend. A notification will be sent to 
parents via SkoolBag and SMS. 

 
 
Thank you for cooperation with these matters. 

 
 
 
 

Ms Yvette Perceval                            Mrs Karen Simula 
Easter Bunny Liaison Officer    Principal 
 
 


